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January 25, 2020
Advisory on Corona Virus for Foreign Students

Ministry of Health's emergency notification to the public is that the Corona virus influenza outbreak this time
is very very serious & fatal. It is spreading from China to various countries. Hence, all the Foreign Students
pursuing various UG/PG/Ph.D. Courses, especially students from China are hereby advised to undergo
screening tests in one of the following hospitals compulsorily:

1. Government Fever Hospital (Also known as Koranti Hospital) 2-1-395, Nallakunta Main Rd,
AP Housing Board, New Nallakunta, Hyderabad, Telangana 500044,

2. Gandhi Hospital, Musheerabad, Secunderabad.

Any student showing symptoms of Corona virus is advised to visit any of the above hospitals as they have
special isolation units and screening kits. All Chinese students are restricted from visiting their Country in
the near future. Any Chinese student visiting India / Osmania University for admission is advised to
undergo the screening test mentioned above, so as to avoid communication of this disease. It is advised to
get the screening test for Coronary Virus in the above hospitals before seeking final admission at UFRO,
Ou.
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